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Welcome 
We extend a warm welcome to all our guests and visitors 
who have joined us at today’s liturgy.  We hope that you 
feel at home here.  Please let us know if we can be of any 

assistance while you are among us. 

Sunday, June 30, 2024 
Liturgy Schedule: 
Monday thru Friday: 6:30am 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday: 8:30am  
Saturday: 4:30 pm 
Sunday: 7:30 am, 9:15 am & 11:00 am 
 

Live Streamed Masses:   
Saturday 4:30pm   /   Monday thru Friday at 6:30am 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
Saturday: 3:15 to 4:00 pm (anytime by appointment) 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday: 7:45 to 8:15am 

+Most Reverend Thomas John Paprocki 
Bishop of the Diocese of Springfield in Illinois 



ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA PARISH EFFINGHAM, ILLINOIS 

We extend our sympathy to the family and 
friends of Marie C Dust.  May she enjoy 
eternal peace and happiness in Heaven.   

Please pray for Restoration of Religious 
Liberty, those who are ill, those in 
hospitals and nursing homes, those 
recovering from surgery, and all those 
serving our country and also for: 

Lidy Anderson 
Margie Apke 
Sara Bernhard 
Steve Bierman 
Norma Bloemer 
Dennis Bushur 
Mary Lynn Byers 
Britney Chester 
Jim Feldhake 
Jackson Gaitros 
Avery Gardewine-  
            Braunecker 
Susan Goldstein 
Cheryl Gross 
Gina Hargis 
Mike Hartke 
Lucinda Herboth 
Norma Jean 
Huelsing 
Donna McDevitt-
Jones 

Ron Kabbes 
Ingrid Kay 
Tina Keller 
Marita Kemme 
Amy Koester 
Betty Koester 
Colleen Linde 
Blain Loll 
Rita McMillan 
George Mette 
Roberta Meyer 
Bill Nuxoll 
Mick Pierson 
Art Pike 
Cathy Polarek 
Kenneth Polarek 
Deborah Richards 
Bernie Sandschafer 
John Soucie 
Paul Will 
Art Willenborg 

Dr. Mel Willenborg 
Paul V. Willenborg 
Ann Worman 
Dan Worman 
Jerry Worman 
Richard J Worman 

First Saturday Mass & Devotion 
July 6, 2024 

 

Rosary - 6:10am  Mass - 6:30am 
 

Meditations - 7:00am - 7:15am 

In the event of a sudden illness, accident or life 
threatening emergency, while offices are closed, please 

contact our priests at (217) 703-1042. 

“From the Pastor’s Desk” 
 

Dear St. Anthony Parish Family: 
 

This is usually a note from me in this section, but in anticipation of his arrival on Monday, I asked Fr. Jayke 
White, our new Parochial Vicar, to introduce himself to us: 
 

 
Howdy! I’m recently-ordained Father Jayke White, and I’m really looking forward to coming 
to St. Anthony! Here’s a little bit about me. 
 

I’m the oldest of three children, I have a sister just a year younger than me and a brother who 
recently finished his second year of college. I grew up in Glen Carbon, Illinois and graduated 
from Edwardsville High School. My home parish is St. Mary’s in Edwardsville and, growing 
up, I enjoyed serving as a lector, PSR teacher, and Eucharist Minister. 

 

I first told my parents I wanted to be a priest when I was three years old. I turned to my mom during mass and 
said I wanted to do what the priest was doing because “He’s talking about Jesus and everybody’s listening.” That 
seemed like the best job in the world! 
 

As I grew up, my hobbies included theater (both performing and watching), reading, and writing. I always 
enjoyed school, and I’m excited to help however I can at your grade school and high school. 
 

I recently completed my studies at St. Meinrad Seminary and School of Theology where I’ve been working on my 
graduate degrees for the past 6 years. During the summer months, I lived at various parishes around our diocese. 
In fact, I spent the summers of 2019 and 2020 at the St. Thomas and St. Marie parishes in Newton and Ste. Marie 
just a short drive away from Effingham! And last summer (2023), I lived up in Quincy with your former pastor, 
Monsignor Leo Enlow. So, while I’m not completely familiar with your wonderful city, I have a love for your part 
of the diocese. 
 

Nowadays, I’m starting to get into running, I consider myself an amateur embroiderer, and I still love to read! If 
you’d ever like someone to read a book with and discuss it, I’m your guy!  
 

In any case, know of my prayers for you in these coming weeks as I get ready to join your incredible parish. I’ve 
only heard good things and it’s an honor to begin my priestly ministry at St. Anthony in Effingham. 
 

In Christ, Rev. Jayke White 

Knights of Columbus to host 4th of July Mass 
The Effingham Knights of Columbus Council 
665 will be hosting a Mass in celebration of 
Independence Day. The Mass will take place at 

Sacred Heart Church in Effingham on July 4, 2024, at 8:30 
AM. We gather on this day to honor our nation’s heritage 
and offer prayers for our community and country. The 
collection taken during the Mass will be donated to 
Cardinal Glennon Children’s Hospital in St. Louis, 
supporting their mission to make a meaningful difference in 
the lives of young patients. Refreshments and fellowship 
will follow in the church Narthex. All are welcome to 
attend. 



Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time June 30, 2024 

Mass Intentions 

Child Abuse Reporting & Investigation number at 217-321-
1155 or Children & Family Services Child Abuse Hotline 

1-800-25-ABUSE. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Wedding Banns  
 

Claire Lustig/Joseph Kummer 
July 12, 2024 (II) 

PSR Help Needed 
Are you good with kids and love sharing your 
faith with them? If so, here is the perfect 
opportunity for you.  Our PSR class is looking for 
a 1st grade teacher for the 2024/2025 school year.  

Please call the parish office at 217-347-7129 if you have 
any questions or are interested in helping teach. 

 

 
 
 
 

Saturday, June 29: 
 

4:30pm Mass:  Alf & Margaret Niebrugge Family 
 

Sunday, June 30: 
 

7:30am Mass:   Parishioners of St. Anthony 
9:15am Mass: Mark Kenter 
11:00am Mass: Dorothy Bushur 
 

Monday, July 1:  
 

6:30am Mass: Gerry Moore; Dennis Pike; Louis and 
 Charlene Thies Family; Jim & Marcella 
 Bourgeois; Gert Harris 99th Birthday 
8:30am Mass: Jane Sullivan Anniversary 
 

Tuesday, July 2: 
 

6:30am Mass: David Mross 
8:30am Mass: Ray F & Josephine Nuxoll Family 
 

Wednesday, July 3: 
 

6:30am Mass: Robert L Behrman 
 

Thursday, July 4: 
 

6:30am Mass: No Mass 
8:30m Mass: No Mass 
 

Friday, July 5: 
 

6:30am Mass: Hugh McHugh 
8:30am Mass: Arthur Schwartz 
 

Saturday, July 6: 
 

4:30pm Mass:  Jim Rhodes 
4:30pm Mass:  Kelly Brown 
 

Sunday, July 7: 
 

7:30am Mass:   John & Marie Pike Family 
9:15am Mass: Parishioners of St. Anthony 
11:00am Mass: Louis Weishaar 

 

Parish Office Closed - The parish office will be 
closed on Thursday, July 4th in observance of 
Independence Day. 
 

There will not be a 6:30am or 8:30am Mass on Thursday, 
July 4th at St. Anthony Church. The Knights of Columbus 
will have an 8:30am Mass at Sacred Heart Church. 
 

In the event of a life emergency, please call 217-703-1042.   



 

Baptism Class - Parents are required to 
attend a Baptism Class before their child 
is baptized. The next class will be held at 
St. Anthony’s Parish Center, Thursday, 
July 25th at 7:00pm. To register call the 
parish office at 217-347-7129. 

Pre-Cana Dates 
 

Marriage prep programs may be a one-day Pre-Cana 
program, a Weekend for the engaged experience or another 

approved marriage preparation program.  
Upcoming dates in the diocese are listed below. 

 

Saturday, November 16, 2024 @ St. Anthony Church 
 

Call 217-347-7129 to register. 
The fee is $50 per couple to cover lunch and expenses. 

 

Liturgical Ministers for July 2024 

Ministry 4:30pm 7:30am 9:15am 11:00am 
Lectors  Phil Zaccari Rem Woodruff Anne Wilson Norma Fisher 
      

Eucharistic 
Ministers 

Cathy Bierman 
Jamie Schuette 
Mary Beth Stuckey 
Cindy Thies 
Billie Zeller 

Alice Dust 
Janet Kennedy 
Marge Pearcy 
Carlene Weber 
More Needed 

Teresa Beck 
Mandy Henning 
Patti Jansen 
Tom Jansen 
Eric Mammoser 

Brenda Jansen 
Pete Jansen 
Susan Ealy 
More Needed 

     

Servers 

Emery Jansen 
Aubrey Repking 
Levi Flowers 

Bryson Bartimus 
Henry Bierman 

Lilly  Butts 
Charlee Jansen 
Will Ludwig 

Nash Hoene 
Morgan Kabbes 

      

Ushers 
 
 

Jeff Dust 
Don Niebrugge 
Mike Nosbisch 
Mike Zeller 

Greg Bushur 
Tony Weber 
More Needed 

Bernie Blanchette 
Gene Fearday 
Cory Sayne 
Mike Wilson 

Jeff Clausius 
George Dallmier 
More Needed 
 

Grief Support Meetings 
are held every Tuesday evening at 6:15pm in the St 

Anthony Parish Center. 

Our 2024 Picnic is Looking for 
Co-Stand Chairpeople for the Picnic Dinner 

 

Our Picnic Dinner Chairpersons are on a 3-year rotation.  We 
are looking for volunteers to fill our 2nd & 3rd chair spots. The 
chairperson role could be a husband/wife team or two friends. 
 

If you'd like to learn more or are interested in taking on either of 
these roles for the picnic dinner, contact one of our picnic 
chairs. 

Kevin & Jen Roewe at 618-553-6674 
Angie Bierman at 217-240-9740                                      

Holly Dust at 217-821-3227 
Ashley Bierman 217-821-5877                                                 

Ashley Ludwig 217-821-9791 

August 10 & 11, 2024 

Church Cleaning for July 
 

Cleaning is done Saturday morning from 8:30-9:30.  If you are 
unable to clean, please call a replacement. 

 

Craig & Amy Carr Jon & Kara Budde 
Brian & Lynn Buenker Jay & Ashley Buehnerkemper 
Todd & Kathy Buenker Jeff & Jennifer Bunton 
Joe & Linda Buscher Gevin Bushue 
Grant & Molly Bushue Gregory Bushue 
Stephen & Lori Bushue Kevin & Sheri Bushur 
Nick & Nancy Bushur Adam & Kelly Butts 
Craig & Amy Carr Jalen & Whitley Carrillo 

To volunteer for a stand, go to 
stapicnic.com/volunteer/ 



Save the Date!  The 
School Sisters of Notre 
Dame would like to 
reconnect with you at an 
Open House on Saturday, 
November 9, from 2:00-
4:00 p.m., in St. Anthony 
of Padua’s Parish Center. 
More details will follow in 
the coming months.  If you 
would like to receive a 
personal invitation or 
would like more 
information, please contact 
Debbie Rohrich-Tyler, at 
drohrichtyler@ssndcp.org 
or 314-633-7032. 



Week Ending 
June 23, 2024 

Weekly 
Totals 

Fiscal YTD 
(Week 52 of 53) 

Last Year’s 
YTD 

Regular Church 
Support $16,128.50  $1,417,034.71  $1,382,347.18  

GOAL $27,765.00  $1,443,780.00   

Difference ($11,636.50) ($26,745.29)  

Diocesan 
Collections 

Week Ending 
June 23, 2024 

 
YTD 

 

Twining Parish in Nigeria $20.00 $39,289.00 

Cemetery $20.00 $26,258.00 

Peter's Pence $130.00 $1,782.00 
Four for the Fourth 

 

Coles County Habitat for 
Humanity is sponsoring their 
annual run/walk, “4 for the 
Fourth,” on Thursday, July 4. This 
is the 33rd Anniversary run! The 
event begins and ends at Morton 
Park on Route 16 in Charleston.  
Registration starts at 6:30 am with 
the Run/Walk stepping off at 7:30 
am. The entry fee is $25 before 
June 17 and $30 thereafter.  Money 
raised from this event will be used 
to help eliminate poverty housing 
in Coles County.  Consider running 
or walking.  If you can’t do either, 
please sponsor someone who is!  
For more information contact 
Habitat’s office at 217-348-7063 or 
online www.colescountyhabitat.net.  

Our Sorrowful Mother’s Ministry in Vandalia, IL will be 
hosting a retreat on July 12-13. Join us for an intimate 
retreat weekend titled “The Spiritual Armor of Faith, Hope 
and Charity” and discover how these virtues support 
healing and growth. Our retreat leader is Fr. Joshua 
Stengel, who is a peer of Fr. Ripperger and a member of the 
Doloran Fathers community. Please go to osmm.org to 
register, and the full agenda is listed on their website. The 
cost is $45 to attend. You may also contact Karla Slifer at 
217- 690-5282 for more information. 

DAY OF PRAYER FOR LIFE THANK YOU! The 50th 
Day of Prayer for Life on June 19th, hosted by St. Francis 
Church, was a beautiful event! Special thanks to our 
opening Mass presider, Fr. Juan Carlos Ruiz, OFM, and to 
our closing Mass presider, Bishop Thomas John Paprocki, 
along with concelebrants Father John Titus, Father 
Dominic Rankin, Father Joe Carlos, OFM, Father James 
Flach, Father Dean Probst, Father Peter Harman, Father 
Michal Rosa, Father Braden Maher, Father Michael Berndt, 
Father David Beagles, Father Adam Prichard, Father Seth 
Brown, Father Hyland Smith, Father Troy Niemerg and 
Father Alex McCullough, and to Deacon Ryan Kehoe, who 
assisted Bishop Paprocki. We also thank all prayer leaders 
of holy hours, musicians, sacristans, seminarian, servers, 
Fourth Degree KC Honor Guards, lectors, CCW, volunteers 
and all who came to pray. Please remember to continue to 
pray that the dignity and sacredness of ALL human life be 
upheld in our nation and world! 

34th Annual Family Camp 
September 28 - 29, 2024 

34th Annual Family Camp for Family and Friends of Per-
sons with Special Needs will be Sept. 28-29, 2024 at Lake 
Williamson Christian Center, Carlinville, IL. Camp fee 
includes handicapped accessible motel room, three meals, 
and all camp activities. Activities include parables & pray-
er, crafts, miniature golf, singing, games, square dancing, 
swimming, and hayrides.  Cost is: Adults-$90; Youth 
(ages 6-17) - $60; free for children 5 and under. Registra-
tion forms are available at sheff.org or by contacting 
Elaine Vonderheide, Camp Facilitator at 1204 S 4th St, 
Effingham, IL 62401. or mewv1995@gmail.com, phone 
Elaine at 217-821-1995. 






